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Graduate Program 2015 : 5 New Recruits 
Damiano AZZALINI, Sarah GOETHALS, Margot ROELL, Bryon SILVA, and Mingyue WU. 

Welcome and congratulations! 

Read the report of the 2015 2-Days Auditions  
 

Warm thanks to researchers who contributed to the 
selection process: Maria Cecilia Angulo, Laure Bally-
Cuif, Paolo Bartolomeo, Brice Bathellier, Gilles 
Bonvento, Grégoire Borst, Arnaud Cachia, Antoine 
Chaillet, Jean Daunizeau, Alain Destexhe, David Di 
Gregorio, Stéphanie Dubal, Salah El Mestikawy, 
Carole Escartin, Philippe Faure, Fiona Francis, 
Bruno Gasnier, Jean Antoine Girault, Julie Grèzes, 
Boris Gutkin, David Hansel, Bechir Jarraya, Carole 
Levenes, Sabine Levi, Jean Livet, Manuel Mameli, 
Brahim Nait Oumesmar, Srdjan Ostojic, Alessandra 
Pierani, Rebecca Piskorowski, Christelle Rochefort, 
Fekrije Selimi, Catherine Tallon Baudry, Laurent 
Venance, Sidney Wiener, and Boris Zalc. 

 

DISABLED ACCESS? 

We were recently asked by a disabled candidate if the premises of the ENP laboratories 

had a disabled access, and thus are accessible to students in wheelchairs. 

As we didn’t have a proper answer to provide to that crucial question,  

we ask you now to send us an email with the Object: 

My lab has disabled access or My lab is not accessible to people in wheelchair.  

Thank you in advance. 

 

 

The ENP will be at the 2015 SFN meeting 
with partners Aviesan, Inserm, the 

Société française des Neurosciences 

and the Office for Science and 

Technology of the Embassy of 

France in the USA, joining up for the 

3d time at the common booth 

“French Neuroscience: from 

Education to Research”. 

In order to reach a targeted audience 

interested in choosing their doctoral 

training, the ENP team will be present 

for a second year in a row at the daily Graduate School Fair, to present to international 

undergrad students the ENP Graduate Program. The attractiveness of Paris, the diversity of fields 

of study proposed, the interesting monthly stipend offered by the ENP, and low university 

registration costs are considerable assets to recruit trainees  willing to study abroad. 

Save the Date: Neuroscience 2015 will take place October 17-21  

at McCormick Place in Chicago. 

 

http://www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/compterendu/welcome-2015-graduate-program
mailto:communicationmanager@paris-neuroscience.com


 

 

Give your lab international visibility at the next SFN meeting! 

If you are attending the meeting and wish that your center/Institute/lab be presented on the  

USB key given away at the exhibit booth, please send your Pdf  to the Société des Neurosciences 

before July 1st with useful links and address, along with a 300€ contribution.  

To enroll or for details, contact Clémence Fouquet at the Société des Neurosciences or contact 

Deborah Deslierres at the ENP. 

 
 

 

 

NEURODON: CAMPAIGNING STUDENTS AROUND FRANCE 
For the second year in a row, the ENP participated to the 12th edition of « Jardins ouverts pour le 

Neurodon ». Hosted by garden owners, Jenna Sternberg and Mariana Ramos Brossier, ENP 

graduate students in their fourth year of PhD, had a fruitful experience, talking about science 

with the public, and raising awareness about brain research. Jenna went to the Jardins de la 

Ferme Bleue in Alsace, and Mariana Ramos Brossier to Lamballe, Britanny, at the Château de la 

Moglais, where she even made the local news! Read Le Télégramme, and Ouest France. 

Two other students, Juliette Le Douce (from Gilles Bonvento ENP team) and Matthieu Tihy 

(sponsored by the DIM Cerveau et Pensée) went to the Jardin de la Ballue (Britanny) and the 

Chateau de Jarzé (Pays de la Loire). They also came back with a great appreciation of this 

experience and were glad to be given this opportunity by the ENP. They could learn about 

public’s concerns about brain related diseases and shared with the public the everyday life of a 

researcher. 

  
copyright Marie-Claudine Chaupitre 

 

 

 

2015 ENP CALLS FOR SCIENTIFIC EVENTS AND SUMMER SCHOOLS 
 

ENP team leaders are invited to apply 

now on calls.paris-neuroscience.fr . 

 

2015 calls opened April 9th and we will 

be closing October 1st. 
 
 

 

 

 

mailto:info@societe-neurosciences.fr
mailto:communicationmanager@paris-neuroscience.com
mailto:communicationmanager@paris-neuroscience.com
http://www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/evenement/participation-de-lenp-loperation-jardins-ouverts-pour-le-neurodon
http://www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/evenement/participation-de-lenp-loperation-jardins-ouverts-pour-le-neurodon
http://www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/jenna-sternberg
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http://www.letelegramme.fr/cotes-darmor/lamballe/chateau-de-la-moglais-une-visite-pour-le-neurodon-03-05-2015-10615197.php
http://www.ouest-france.fr/des-jardins-ouverts-pour-la-recherche-sur-le-cerveau-3374786
http://calls.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/home


 

Coming Events 
September 20-23d Lake Como Summer School “Monitoring 

Development and Activity of the Brain Circuits” organized by Thierry Galli 

(Institut Jacques Monod), Michela Matteoli (Department of 

Biotechnology and Translational Medicine, University of Milano), and 

Davide Pozzi (University of Milano)  

Click here for Program, Registration, Details before July 15th.  

 

 

 

Reminder : Events and Calls Updates  
 There are links to more than 20 Centers and Institutes’ agendas on ENP website. 

Find them on www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/events  

 We also update regularly the Calls, Jobs, Prizes section!  

See www.paris-neuroscience.fr/en/jobs  
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